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KILVROUGH                 
RESIDENTIAL 

 
The Upper Juniors class 
(Years 5 and 6) will be                    
heading to the Kilvrough 
Manor residential centre on 
the Gower Peninsula, in 
south Wales from Monday 
21st to Friday 25th October.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Izzy went rock climbing at 
Kilvrough last year 

 
The children will get the 
chance to take part in a 
range of exciting activities 
that could include caving, 
canoeing, body surfing in the 
sea, rock climbing and       
abseiling.                                                     
It will be an experience of a 
lifetime and one they will 
always remember. 
Check out the Kilvrough     
website at oxfordshireout-
doorlearningservice.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Surf’s up! Mia went body 
surfing last year 

SNOW JOKE! SNOWFLAKE ART IS A COOL CREATION 

Emmeline and Esme Ruben, Calla and Toby 

Brr...temperatures may have plummeted but the snow has stayed away from Lewknor (so far!). 

The children in the Reception class have been learning all about winter this term. Last week they 

were writing winter stories. Here they are pictured with their snowflake artwork. The lovely 

designs certainly brighten up the classroom. 

Pictured with their snowflakes: Ruben, Jack M, Izzy, Harrison, Calla, Aaliya-Rose,                    

Emmeline, Esme, Pippa, Ava, Daniel, Chloe, Jack C, Harriet and Finn 



WINTER SCIENCE IN THE 

RECEPTION CLASS 

The children had a cracking time                  

breaking up the ice in the reception 

garden.                                                               

They had to think up scientific words to 

describe the ice.                                                

Some children are clearly super                       

scientists because they came up with 

lots of adjectives such as: cold, hard, 

slippery, pointy, crunchy, breakable and 

brittle! 

Left: Jack C and Harriet 

with their ‘skyscraper’ 

ice 

 

Right: Jack M with his 

slab of ice 

Daniel, Pippa, Jack C, Finn and Harrison Jack M and Jack C 

Finn, Daniel, Jack M and Pippa 



 

AFTER-SCHOOL CARE CLUB’S LESSON IN COOL GOO! 

Zosia with some of the children at                      

after-school care club 

Amelie, Felix, Chloe and Izzy Francis. Amelie, Felix and Chloe 

After-school care club has grown so much in popularity that we often have around a quarter of our children attending on any one day. 

Some of these children come, not because their parents need to book them in because of their working hours, but simply because they 

love it! Some days we have to employ Miss Cameron as an extra pair of hands. Basia is also helped out by her daughter Zosia, who is 

pictured here making slime with the children. All the children were desperate to have a go as you can see. And the children to the right 

of the picture below are learning to dance while following a jazz dance internet video for children on the interactive whiteboard.                                                                              

Basia and Lynne, who runs the club on Wednesdays, always make sure the children spend time playing outside so that they get exercise 

and fresh air before they come into the classroom to take part in the many fun activities. 



Every week in our school newsletter, we will include a prayer and a Bible 

reading. These are taken from our new Jigsaw scheme of work for PSHE 

(Personal, Social, Health Education) and RE (Religious Education) and are 

shared with the children in class and at whole school assemblies.  

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Dear Jesus 

Thank you for the strength to persevere when it is difficult to continue. 

Comfort and strengthen us when we feel that our efforts are in vain. 

We ask this in your name. 

Amen 

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP THEMES                      

FOR SPRING 2024 

DREAMS AND GOALS 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

James 1: 2-5 

Consider it pure joy, my brothers and sisters, whenever you face trials of many kinds because you know that the testing of 

your faith produces perseverance. Let perseverance finish its work so that you may be mature and complete, not lacking 

anything. If any of you lacks wisdom, you should ask God, who gives generously to all without finding fault, and it will be 

given to you. 

Mrs Cole 

WORD OF THE WEEK 

Quaint 

Adjective 

Something that is quaint is 

unusual and rather pretty. 



DIARY DATES 
 

Creation Station Art Club runs every Monday from 3.20pm to 4.20pm. 

Sports Club runs every Thursday from 3.20pm to  4.20pm. 

JANUARY 

Monday 29th January. Partnership Year 5-6 netball tournament at Icknield Community College, Watlington 1.30pm to 3.30pm. 

Tuesday 30th January until Friday 2nd February. Travelling Book Fayre. 

FEBRUARY 

Friday 9th February. Last day of term. School finishes at 3.20pm. Half-term holiday from Monday 12th to Friday 16th February. 

Tuesday 20th February. Upper Juniors trip to the Science Museum in Oxford. 

MARCH 

Monday 4th March. Parents’ evening 3.30pm to 5pm. 

Wednesday 6th March. Parents’ evening 5pm to 7pm. 

Thursday 7th March. World Book Day. 

Friday 8th March. Mother’s Day assembly starting at around 9am. 

Friday 15th March. Red Nose Day—wear something spotty! 

Thursday 28th March. Easter egg hunt and last day of term. School finishes at 1.30pm. 

APRIL 

Monday 15th April. Summer term begins. 

Friday 26th April. May Day Celebration. 

MAY 

Friday 24th May. Last day of term. School finishes at 3.20pm. Half-term holiday from Monday 27th to Friday 31st May. 

JUNE 

Friday 14th June. Father’s Day Assembly. 

Monday 17th June. Partnership rounders competition for Years 3, 4 and 5. 

Friday 21st June. Sports Day weather permitting or Friday 28th June. 
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